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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
RE: Wild About Britain Workshop  
 
This term, Year 2 are learning about animals and their habitats as part of our Science topic.  To further 
enhance the children’s topic learning, we have booked a fun, absorbing and interactive workshop all about 
different animals and habitats.  We will learn more about different animals and what habitats they need, 
how to protect and help these habitats and also observe and handle real animals/reptiles.   
 
The workshop is run by Wild About Britain.  The workshop will take place at school on Friday 14th February.  
Throughout the session children will meet Snowdrop the hedgehog, discover ways we can make our 
gardens and local areas wildlife friendly and also meet a real owl and snake!  
 
We invite you to make a voluntary contribution towards this workshop of £7.00 per child, which can be 
paid on Scopay by Monday 10th February. If you are unable to contribute for any reason, please speak to 
Mrs Evans in confidence.  If we do not receive enough contributions towards the cost of the workshop, we 
will inevitably have to cancel.  Please note that payment in Scopay acts as your consent for your child to 
take part. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs B Hayes 
Year 2 Teacher 
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